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We are off and running!  

 

Football: Our first game is going to be played on Friday, September 

18th at Summerfield. It has been a very long struggle with the roller 

coaster of “will we play or won’t we play” for our boys. We will have 

both a JV and Varsity team with good numbers to compete in our 

new league. I appreciate you all for taking the time to chat with me 

about moving forward with FB this fall! At this time, we will not be 

opening the concession stands. All fans must wear masks at all time. 

It will be difficult to enforce this rule while serving food and drinks. 

Our campus will be closed to those only in possession of a ticket for 

the game. We will have Dave Meyer, our Resource Officer, on school 

grounds to help monitor spectators.  

  

Cross Country looks to take the boys team back up to MIS for the 

state meet in November. Our boys CC team recently took 1st place 

at the very first TCC Jamboree held at Madison High School. That was 

a great way to start the league competition. We are excited to see 

the big things our teams will do this year.  

 

Cheerleading: Our cheer squads will be entertaining our crowds at 

the Varsity and Middle School football games. We are sad about the 

not being able to hold a cheer clinic for our littles eagles this year 

but we will get back to that in the future! 

 

Girls Swimming and Diving: Our girls swim team have been through a 

lot lately and they are rolling with all the changes. Our girls swam 

outdoors at Greenhill’s until it was too cold and they closed the pool. 

Our plan B was to use Monroe High School’s pool for the remainder 

of the season but sadly, they are having electrical issues and they 

will not be able to open up the pool this season either. So now, our 

girls will be swimming at Dundee Middle School for all of their 

practices. I found out today that Jefferson’s pool is down, Monroe’s 



pool, Mason’s pool as well as New Boston’s pool are all having 

issues. It seems 2020 is not a good year for pools!  

 

Volleyball: Our Lady Eagles are making our debut in the TCC with a 

bang! Our Varsity team are 2-0 in our new league winning games 

against Britton Deerfield and Whiteford. We have made great 

improvements and are finding the new league to be competitive. 

With 3 seniors leading the team, the group is cohesive and works 

hard together. Our JV team is under the direction of Julia Skaggs 

again this year and they are doing great. They have several 

freshmen on the team and they making big gains! We are excited to 

see how they grow and improve in the years to come.  

 


